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9th January 2024 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

Re: Thursday 18th January, rescheduling of Staff Development Days and Parent Teacher Meetings. 

Teaching unions and non-teaching unions have notified management that there will be a 1-day strike on Thursday 18th 

January.  Pupils should not attend the college on that day.  Pupils’ attendance records will not be adversely affected.   

Rescheduled Staff Development Days and Parent Teacher Meetings. 

The planned Staff Development Day (SDD) that was to happen on Friday 19th January has now been rescheduled.  All 

pupils must attend college on Friday 19th January as normal. The rescheduled SDD will now take place on Tuesday 13th 

February.   

On Monday 12th February there will be Year 8 and Year 11 Parent Teacher Meetings.  Only pupils in Year 8 and Year 11 

should attend college with their parent/s at this meeting.  The meetings will take place in the Sports Hall and all subject 

teachers should be present for the meeting.  Please note your child must attend this meeting with you in full school 

uniform.  

Please note times below.   

Year Group/Class Time 

8JMA, 8NWA, 8AME 9am-10:45 

8EKE, 8ACO, 8PMS 11:15-1pm 

Year 11 1:45pm-3:25pm 

 

I wish to thank you for cooperation and support with the above. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 
_______________ 

Michael Gormley 

Principal 
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